
Item G6
Approving Appointments to the Electrical Board
The following individuals have expressed their willingness to serve on the City of Grand 
Island Electrical Board for the year 2004. Shawn Messersmith, Master Electrician, Chad 
Johnson, Journeymen Electrician, Pat Bittner, Utility Department Representative, Bruce 
Kleint, General Public Representative, and Dean Mathis and Craig Lewis as Ex-Officio 
members. The above recommendations are made in compliance with the Grand Island City 
Code and approval is requested.
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